
Coach: During the SIP day on 11/13,
staff met our Conscious Discipline

coach. She came to observe our
classrooms and provided the entire

staff with an interactive training. She
taught strategies we could implement

with students the NEXT day!

E-Course: Staff has participated in their
first E-Course titled “Handling Upset”.
The second course is Dec. 17th. We will

then zoom with our coach to discuss
what we have learned so far. 

Friends and Family Board: The first task
of our CDAT (Conscious Discipline

Action Team) team was to implement a
board of pictures from staff. The kids

love seeing their teachers on the board.
We are still adding to it everyday.  
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Polar Express Family Night

December 2024

Thirsty Thursday: A cart of drinks was
rolled through the hallway for staff to

enjoy
.

“Underground Spirit Week”: A special
spirit week was planned for staff only! 

Staff “Bee Bucks”- if you catch a staff
member doing something extra special-
give them a shout out! Weekly winners

will be drawn to pick a prize!

On December 5th, families were invited
to the DHS Auditorium to watch the
Polar Express. Students were given
Golden Tickets when they entered.

There was even a special appearance
from Santa at the end of the movie! We

enjoyed seeing everyone together,
spreading holiday joy!


